To the Parents of Ani Difranco,

Happy Spring! I hope you’ve gotten a chance to enjoy some beautiful weather.

I wanted to send a letter home to give a little update with the happenings in Ani’s class.  We are halfway through our unit on Evolution.  Here is Ani’s current grade and a few comments I have regarding the work. For the first test, the final score was 75 and Needs to work on vocabulary..

Also, I wanted to take this opportunity to make sure I have the correct contact information for you on file.  The phone number I have is 828-337-3344.  Please contact me if this is incorrect.

Thanks,

Ms. Altman

